
 
 

 
 

Dear College Chapter President and Chapter Advisor,  

The Houston Alumnae Panhellenic Foundation (HAPF) announces the availability of its 
2024 Scholarship Application. The HAPF scholarships are aimed at NPC sorority 
members with a financial need who graduated from a high school in Harris, Brazoria, 
Chambers, Fort Bend, Galveston, Liberty, Waller, or Montgomery County. 

Our scholarships are open to current full time college undergraduates who meet the 
above criteria and who are in good standing with their sorority. HAPF scholarships 
range from $2,000 to $5,000 and apply to tuition only.   In 2023, $98,500.00 was 
awarded to 27 outstanding collegiate women, representing 12 different sororities and 
attending 16 Texas and 8 Out of State universities. 

Houston Alumnae Panhellenic Foundation is committed to investing in sorority members 
and in helping them achieve their educational goals. Please share this information with 
your chapter membership, so that eligible members may apply.   

To access the SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION, go to: 

www.houston-panhellenic.org 
 
Go to the SCHOLARSHIPS menu and select APPLICATION. 
 
Scroll down and click on 2024 SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION. 
 
APPLICATION DEADLINE: FEBRUARY 15, 2024 
 
(Applications must be postmarked no later than February 15) 
 
For questions, contact:  
HAPF Scholarship Selection Chairman                                                                              
5868 A-1 Westheimer Rd # 342                                                                       
Houston, TX 77057-5641 
Email: scholarships@houston-panhellenic.org                                     

 

The winners will be announced no later than April 1, 2024. 

Fraternally, 

Lorie Coffelt                                                                                
HAPF Scholarship Selection Chairman 
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